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Walton International Spanish Academy Newsletter
November 2019ISA Helping the Community

During WEB on October 16, eight of our ISA seniors offered Skype translation services between English-speaking teachers and Spanish-speaking parents at Norton Park Elementary School.  Their efforts were a great success, and we plan to offer more such community service opportunities in the future.  Special thanks to Tripp Madden, Marina Garcia, David Martin, Elena Cox, Mary Crittenden, Nikki Patel, the Walton media specialists, Norton Park teachers, and Dr. Catherine Mallanda for making this service possible.
Donations Needed!
ISA Families:  The International Spanish Academy Program needs donations!  Our annual budget is a mere $500, which is dedicated to classroom materials and other necessary items.
Currently, we have a desperate need for funds to pay for the graduation stoles for our seniors.  The stoles cost approximately $33 apiece, and that goes well beyond the ISA budget.  Please visit the ISA page on the Walton website to donate electronically.  If we do not obtain the needed donations, students will need to purchase their own stoles for graduation. Thanks for your help!
Hispanic Heritage Festival a Success!
Ms. Rivera would like to thank the Spanish Club and ISA Freshmen who sponsored the Hispanic Heritage Festival on October 11, which was held for the first time this year in the Atrium/Rotunda.  Attendees were able to enjoy performances, poetry, music, and several authentic dishes together.

ISA Helping Walton
Ms. Green and Ms. Garcia would like to recognize the ISA juniors and seniors who have been offering tutorials to Walton ESL students. If you are an ISA junior or senior and would like to join in this wonderful opportunity and earn community service hours, please see below:
What:  Tutoring International Students at Walton
When: Tuesdays and Thursdays during Lunch
Where: Room 302 with Ms. Green and Ms. Garcia
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Ivan Allen College of Liberal Arts at Georgia Tech University Visits ISA
[bookmark: _GoBack]During WEB on October 23, most of our ISA juniors as well as some of the seniors and sophomores had an opportunity to hear from and speak with representatives of the Ivan Allen College of Liberal Arts at Georgia Tech.  They found out about many interesting fields of study offered at Georgia Tech in which they could put their Spanish language skills to good use as well as many exciting study- abroad opportunities that Georgia Tech offers to its liberal arts students.  Hopefully, some of the students were able to obtain information that will help them in their college decision-making.
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